179

(—) John is six years old. He can read and write well. But he can't tell the time. His mother, Mrs Brown, teaches him many times, but he still can't tell. He would say "breakfast time", "lunch time" and "tea time" instead of saying eight o'clock, twelve o'clock and four o'clock in the afternoon. His mother doesn't know how to help him.

One day John's aunt, Mary, comes to see John's mother. Mrs Brown tells her about that. Mary says, "Let me help you. I think I can teach him."

When John comes home after school, Mary begins to teach him.

"Can you count, John?' she asks him.

"Yes. One, two, three, four..." John says.

"That's fine. Now I put the long hand (钟表的长指针) on twelve and the short hand on one-that is one o'clock. If I put the short hand on two, what is the time?'

"Two o'clock."

"Good. And on three?"

"Three o'clock."

Then it is four o'clock in the afternoon, and John's aunt asks him, "What time is it now, John?'

"Tea time, Aunt, and I am very hungry," John looks at the clock and answers.

		arie, aries I carri	very mungry, Juil	1 looks at the clock ar	id answers
() 1. John's mo	ther can't teac	h him to		
	A. read	B. write	C. tell the time	D. speak	
() 2. When it's twelve o'clock, John says it's					
			ch time C. tea t	THE RESIDENCE OF THE PROPERTY	
(unt" may mean		
	A. 计算	B.数数	C. 认为	D. 依靠	
() 4. The long h	and is on twel	ve, and the short h		o'cloc
	A. twelve	TO SEE STATE OF THE PERSON OF	C. five	D one	
				ASSOCIATION OF THE PROPERTY OF	CONTRACTOR OF THE CONTRACTOR O

- A. John's tea time begins at four o'clock in the afternoon.
- B. John has a nice watch
- C. John's mother is Mary.
- D. Mary is a good maths teacher.

- A. We see many fish in the river.
- B. We have breakfast at about 8:30.
- C. Five girls are sitting on the grass.
- D. There are green trees and red flowers in the park.
- E. There are many people in the park.
- F. After breakfast, we decide to go to People's Park.

G. They are talking about what happened when they were young.

(三) Hi, Jimmy,

I find your name on the Internet under "E-friends Wanted". I want an e-friend in America, so I write to you. I am a Chinese boy and I am 12 years old. I live with my parents and sister in Shanghai. I like sports and football is my favourite sport. I play for my school football team. I like music, too. I can play the piano. I practise playing the piano every day. I am not a good student but I am good at English. This is because my dad has some American friends and they often come to visit us. So I can speak English with them. Please write to me and tell me about yourself.

11. Wh	ere is Jimmy from?	Jason Wang
		The state of the s
12. Hov	w many people are there in Jason's far	
		• indi
13. Wh	at is Jason good at?	
		east the and because of the letter than the last te
14. Can	he play the piano?	
1.6 33.71		• our esta mails
15. Wh	at is an "E-friend"?	
VI 与:	7 SH 17 (1)	because of business of the second main and
	子翻译 (10 分) 明会骑自行车, 但不会开车。	Angel Comparing to the Country of the Angel Country
1. 人	为云列日17千,但小云开午。	es into accord ordenia at office not buse 2.
		promise for toverstimmer and dinorng
		THE REPORT OF THE PERSON OF TH
2. 汤如	姆会做饭, 但是琴弹得不是很好。	the property trients become to the constant of
		the too 2008, or the contract of the second state of the second state of the second state of the second state of the second second state of the second secon
Tom ca	n cook,	
3. 他们	门能教你英语, 你也可以教他们汉语	E .
		you can also teach them Chinese.
4 . 你	和孩子们相处得好吗?	
5 她会	会游泳吗?是的,她会。	on buy your and your sollies.
		it is the second of the second
	面表达 (15分)	
姓级内 亚·	要竞聘英语课代表(English monitor	r)。请你写一篇短文参加竞聘。词数: 80 词左右
罗 水:	1.	身比较擅长英语; 4.对工作的打算和设想等。

The most in the government of the bound of the basis of the bound of t

committee and the state of the state of the committee of the state of

)